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The Secretary of State for Exte'rnal Affairs of Canada to the Ambassador of

the Unted States of America

Ottawa, May 8, 1974.

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of this date proposing, on behaif of
the Government of the United States of America, an understanding relating to
the Air Transport Agreement between our two Gôverniments, the text of
which understanding is set forth in your Note.

I have the honour to confirm by this Note, the English and French
versions of which are of equal authenticity, that the Government of Canada
accepts the understanding set forth in your Note.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP

Secretary of State
for External Affairs

His Excellency the Honourable William J. Porter,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
Ottawa.


